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Response	of	the	Global	Legal	Entity	Identifier	Foundation	(GLEIF)	to	
the	request	for	feedback	on	REGULATION	(EU)	[2018/[XX*]]	OF	THE	
EUROPEAN	CENTRAL	BANK	of	[date	Month	2018]	amending	
Regulation	(EU)	No	1333/2014	concerning	statistics	on	the	money	
markets	(ECB/2018/XX*)		
August	2018	

The	Global	Legal	Entity	Identifier	Foundation	(GLEIF)	is	pleased	to	provide	comments	to	the	request	
for	feedback	on	REGULATION	(EU)	[2018/[XX*]]	OF	THE	EUROPEAN	CENTRAL	BANK	of	[date	Month	
2018]	amending	Regulation	(EU)	No	1333/2014	concerning	statistics	on	the	money	markets	
(ECB/2018/XX*).	GLEIF	will	focus	its	comments	on	the	use	of	the	Legal	Entity	Identifier	(LEI)	in	the	
proposed	amended	regulation.	

GLEIF	is	pleased	to	see	that	the	ECB	proposes	to	introduce	the	LEI	in	data	collection	for	Money	Market	
Statistical	Reporting.	GLEIF	recognizes	the	strong	support	of	the	ECB	to	work	toward	extended	inclusion	
of	the	LEI	as	a	mandatory	element	in	reporting	in	the	European	Union.	

GLEIF	hopes	that	the	ECB,	the	reporting	entities	for	MMSR	and	the	users	of	MMSR	data	will	derive	the	
anticipated	benefits	of	including	the	LEI	when	available	in	the	data	collection	of	statistics	for	the	money	
markets.		

	


